
 

 

 
 
 
 
Our Ref:  681-002 
 
Persimmon Homes Essex 
10 Collingwood Road 
Witham 
Essex 
CM8 2EA 
 
 
5

th
 May 2016 

 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
 
RE: Japanese knotweed Survey - Haverhill 
 
 
Further to my second site visit on 31st May 2016, I can confirm that neither phase 1A, 1B or the 
remainder of site have any evidence of Japanese knotweed. 
 
We believe that the site is completely clear of Japanese knotweed contamination. 
 
We did note Horsetail (Equisetum arvense) in phase 1A, close to the corner of Ann Suckling Rd and 
Wratting Road.  
 
It is recommended that the Horsetail is treated at least once 2 weeks before ground is broken 
 
If you have any questions or wish to discuss the matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Dan Rudland. 
 
 
 
 
On behalf of Symbiotic Solutions Ltd  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


